

THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF GEORGINA IN THE REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY OF YORK

To Georgina Mayor and Council

This Letter is to ask the Town of Georgina to give "Municipal Significance" status to the Sutton BIA's two major events planned for this year: The Duck Races/Festival on High and Whoville on High Street.

These two events which were endorsed by Georgina Council in 2023, brought thousands of people, both residents and visitors out to High Street.

We are respectfully requesting Mayor & Council to deem The Duck Races (July 13th, 2024) and Whoville on High (November 23rd, 2024) municipally significant, to support the BIA's effort in the Regional road closure. We believe that the BIA events meet the criteria for municipal significance.

Once Municipal Significance is granted, we can move forward with the traffic management plan and application for permits for the road closure.

We would additionally like to thank Mayor, Council and the Town of Georgina for their support of the Pilot Project this year in assisting the BIA with closing the road. Your support is very appreciated.

Thank you for consideration,

Dale Hache - sent electronically

Dale Hache - Chairman, Sutton Business Improvement Area

CC. Ivy Henriksen, Sutton BIA Secretary